

New Jersey Business Action Center Office for Planning Advocacy Department of State P.O. Box 820 Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0820

Attn: Director, Melanie Willoughby

Re: Wildwood Crest Centers Designation Renewal (TC)

Dear Ms. Willoughby:

The Borough of Wildwood Crest currently enjoys a Centers designation which expires on December 31, 2018. The Borough wishes to renew and extend its TC designation; however, it is our understanding that the State Planning Commission (SPC) does not have the necessary quorum to hear renewals, extensions, expansions and new applications.

Please allow this letter to serve as confirmation that the Borough of Wildwood Crest is ready to pursue the renewal of our Town Center designation and, in the event that no appointments are made to the State Planning Commission prior to next year, we would request that we be granted a pre-existing status and/or extension of the expiration of our centers designation. We also request that your office provide further guidance on how to proceed with a renewal.

I can be reached at (609) 729-8041 or via email at <a href="mailto:cmahon@wildwoodcrest.org">cmahon@wildwoodcrest.org</a> should you have any questions. I hope to hear from you soon as time is of the essence.

Sincerely,
Constance a Mahan

Constance A. Mahon Business Administrator